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November 28, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

In alignment with our commitment to sustainability and environmental responsibility, Mickelson
National Golf Club has begun irrigating the course with effluent water. This year [2023] marks the first
full season Mickelson National utilized irrigation off the effluent storage cell within the wastewater
treatment plant. | would like to assure you that the strict guidelines established by Alberta Environment
are being adhered to as laid out in our approval (318866-00-00).

To date there has been no reports by the maintenance crew, club members, or public golfers about a
distinct odor in the effluent irrigation water before, during or after watering cycles. We understand the
importance of maintaining a pristine and healthy environment for both the golfers and the surrounding
community and any discernible odor could potentially impact the overall experience for our patrons.

We value open communication and welcome any questions, concerns, or requests for further
information.

Sincerely,
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Robin Sadler, MS, AGS
Master Golf Course Superintendent

C: 403-660-5512
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